W

ST JOHN'S November 20, 1931l.

Dear Mr. Bazire:

I sincerely appreciate your letter of the 9th, and thank you for

communicating with Dr. Foster Kennedy.

When you next see Dr. Bousfield you might tell him that Dr.

Kennedy does psycho-analytical work in New York at $50.00 per

hourts in terview. In addition to that, he has a regular

practice as a brain specialist of high rank.

Thank you for your letter with respeet to the hoped-for
probability in connecetion with the Savage Club Masonie Lodge.
The fact that you forward me bill indicates that the probabil-
ities are strongly favourable, and I consequently take this

opportunity of enclosing you a sterling cheque for £3.18.6.

With sincere regards,

J. Achille Bazire, Esq.,
Chesnaye House,

2% Sutton Court Road,
Chiswieck Park, London, W.4,
ENGLAND.

P.S. Gheque already gone forward




